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ERRATUM 

The second paragraph of the Drug Update section on Azacitidine of the July 2010 issue of the Systemic 
Therapy Update should read as below: 

 

The manufacturer’s Vidaza® Access Program is closed to registration for new patients starting 1 July 2010 
(tel: 1-877-384-3292, Vidaza@assistprogram.com). For patients who have been accessing azacitidine via this 
program:  
1. BCCA will cover for patients starting 1 July 2010 if: 

 their azacitidine treatment fulfills the BCCA criteria (see above) and 
 the requests have been approved by the BCCA Compassionate Access Program (CAP). 

2. Vidaza® Access Program will continue to cover for patients if: 
 their azacitidine treatment does not fulfill the BCCA criteria.   
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